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12/02/2023  18:28:472022/5418/L OBJ chistinae ten 

Hoopen

Dear Colette Hatton,

For the reasons outlined in my comments sent earlier, I object to this application on behalf of the BCAAC.

Yours sincerely,

Christiane Ten-Hoopen

12/02/2023  13:47:572022/5418/L COMMNT Christiane 

Ten-Hoopen

Dear Colette Hatton,

The existing lift was adequately screened with half height metal screening. However, the new proposed lift 

projects significantly above these screens and is thus not adequately disguised, as the new proposed 

enclosure is a simple glass box with metal frame and quite inappropriate for the interior of this building. We 

suggest that the screening should be replaced with new of an adequate height, or, even better, the new lift 

should project up into the room the same amount as the existing. As the proposal stands I object to this 

application on behalf of the BCAAC.

Christiane Ten-Hoopen
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